Treasures of the past

Earlier this year, a very interesting morning
was spent in the Anglican archives by
visitors Patty Way, Darlene Wall and
Jennifer Baggs from Happy Valley-Goose
Bay.

The opportunity to have a look at Labrador
Parish records from over a century ago was
certainly a thrill, and the hours very quickly
passed. They were investigating
information needed for confirmation and use
in the membership database for
NunatuKavut. These archives were a
treasure trove. They were assisted by
archivist Peter Chalker and welcomed also
by Bishop Cyrus Pittman and Archdeacon
Sandra Tilley. The visit was most
productive and it is hoped another
opportunity will present itself in future.
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